From: CRC Office

To:

Tom Ferrara

Subject: Requests to change skyway hours - meeting notice for March 24, 9 a.m. via Zoom

Date:

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 3:43:52 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Tom --

The CapitolRiver Council Skyway Governance Advisory Committee will meet on
Friday, March 24, at 9 a.m. via Zoom videoconference. The meeting is open to
the public, and all are welcome. Please reply to this email if you would like to
submit feedback and are unable to attend the meeting.

Agenda: The following requests have been submitted to change skyway hours
of operation in specific areas. Current skyway hours are 6 a.m. to midnight,
and building owners may request changes. Meeting attendees should also
review the skyway code of conduct in City Code Chapter 140 and map of

skyways that includes bridge numbers. Each of the following will be voted on by
the committee, and the committee recommendations will be sent to the City

Council for a vote. If time allows, there will be additional discussions with
managers from the Saint Paul Police Department, Metro Transit Police, and
Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI). Here are the requested
changes to skyway hours:

e Bigos Management / Kellogg Square, request to change hours for Bridge
#34 to 6 a.m. to 9 p.m.

e Madision Equities, request to change hours to 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. for Bridge
#s 17 (Alliance Bank Center), 18 (US Bank Center), 21 (US Bank Center

and Alliance Bank Center), 22 (US Bank Center and 375 Jackson), 23
(375 Jackson), 24 (Alliance Bank Center), and 25 (US Bank Center and
1st National Bank Building).

e Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/832193159377
pwd=R0JvbmpYOEFVZStnVVIyeEVBZDhkZz09

Meeting ID: 832 1931 5937
Passcode: 835886



One tap mobile
+13017158592,,83219315937# US (Washington DC)
+19292056099,,83219315937# US (New York)

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kLY8sYbhJ
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